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22 March, 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent / teacher interviews for our students have been organised. They will be held from Monday 9 April to
Friday 13 April.

KBV — Mrs Lisa Budden
KH — Mr Gary Hughes
K/1L — Mrs Salena Langholz

1S — Mrs Donna Schofield
1/20 - Ms Melissa O’Donnell
2C — Mrs Lynne Church

3V — Ms Samantha Vaughan

3/4K - Mrs Amy Kurtz

4/5G - Mrs Sarah Griffiths
5/6H — Mr Malcolm Halbesma
5/6S — Mr Shane Bransdon

You can now book interviews for the times that suit your family. To book, please go to
www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these simple instructions:

e 00O
. ) Choose teachers Choose times
falfp | | When you click finish, your interview timetable will be emailed to you

automatically - check your junk mail folder if you do not receive your
email immediately.

To change your interview you can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time until bookings close.

For parents that don’t have internet access please phone the school on 49447215.

If there are no suitable times available on the schedule for a specific teacher, please phone the school
office to arrange an alternative interview time outside of the allocated schedule. Parents/carers wishing to
change their interview times after the closing date should contact the school directly on 49447215.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Lisa Monaghan
Principal
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